THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND

Following the result of the EU Referendum on 23 June, the Archbishops of Canterbury and York have exercised their powers under the General
Synod's Standing Orders to make some time available at its brief Group of Sessions in July for a debate on a motion endorsing the Archbishops'

recent call for all to unite in the common task of building a generous and forward looking country, contributing to human flourishing around the

world.
The debate will take place on the afternoon of Friday 8 July.

The wording of the motion will be made available to Synod members early next week.
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